
iPad Usage Agreement

Each student receives an iPad, a charger, and a case at the beginning of each school year.
Beginning in the fall of 2023, the 3rd-12th grade students will have an iPad case which contains
a keyboard. It is the Durant Community School District’s expectation that these items will be
returned, in good, working condition, at the end of each school year. In the event that one of
these items does not get returned, is lost, or is returned damaged, a fee will be applied to your
account, in the following amount:

Damaged/Unreturned Charger Cable: $ 29.00
Damaged/Unreturned Charger Block: $19.00
Damaged/Unreturned Keyboard Case: $ 125.00


